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P.O. Box 722  |  Darien, Georgia 31305  |  Jason@nixlaw.net 
Ph: (912) 437-1272  |  Fax: (866) 257-8235 

January 8, 2024 

Caroline Haskins 

and/or MuckRock News 

Re: Response to Open Records Request. 

Dear Mrs. Haskins: 

On January 2nd 2024 the McIntosh County Board of Elections and Registrations received 

your open records request(s) dated December 15th and 20th 2023. Election Supervisor Elenore 

“Doll” Gale brought the requests to my attention as per the office’s standard procedure.  

In summary, your requested information related to the use of “Eagle AI” by the office. 

(Original requests attached for reference.) After a review throughout the office, we have no 

reference to Eagle AI in any documents other than these open records requests. Mrs. Gale does 

not know what Eagle AI is and has never done business with them or discussed doing business 

with them. As such, there are no documents or materials that are responsive to your 

request. 

Sincerely, 
Jason A. Nix 
Attorney for the McIntosh County Board of Elections and Registration 
GA Bar # 732173 
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